
HIGH MEADOWS HOA COMMUNITY UPDATE 
A HUGE THANK YOU TO HOLCIM-WCR, INC.! 

 

Dear High Meadows Homeowners, 

We are thrilled to announce that our long-awaited community improvement project is officially complete,and the 
results are amazing! Thanks to the incredible generosity of Holcim-WCR, Inc., we now have revitalized walking 
trails and a restored park easement that will benefit our neighborhood for years to come. Holcim’s donation of 
2,000 tons of NON-SPEC roadbase and 1,000 tons of Class 1 material, valued at approximately $17,000, 
made this transformation possible! 

The Transformation:​
We are excited to share before and after images of the project so you can see the incredible difference this 
work has made. The improvements have provided safer, more accessible pathways, enhanced curb appeal, 
and a renewed sense of community pride. Check out the images included in this mailer and visit our HOA 
website for even more! 

Join Us in Saying THANK YOU!​
Holcim’s generosity deserves to be recognized! Please join us in showing our appreciation by: 

●​ Visiting Holcim’s website or social media pages to leave a positive comment. 
●​ Giving them a shout-out on our High Meadows HOA Facebook page. 
●​ Expressing your gratitude when you see Holcim employees in our community. 

This donation highlights the power of community partnerships and the incredible impact that local businesses 
can have. We are beyond grateful for Holcim’s support in making High Meadows an even better place to call 
home! 

Check Out the Transformation!​
 

With gratitude,​
Lisa Bryan​
President/Treasurer, High Meadows HOA​
www.highmeadowshoa.com 

 

 

 

http://www.highmeadowshoa.com


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


